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Wednesday 26 May 2021 
 
Dear Families and Friends of Geelong Grammar School, 
 
COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) – Update #19 as at 6.00pm on Wednesday 26 May 
 
We continue to closely monitor the COVID-19 outbreak in Melbourne’s northern suburbs and any changes to 
the COVIDSafe settings that apply across metropolitan Melbourne. We are refining our highly precautionary 
and proportionate risk mitigation steps and have restricted non-essential visitors to all four of our campuses. 
 
Public exposure sites 
The Department of Health (DoH) is actively identifying and updating its list of public exposure sites. We 
encourage our community to monitor risk locations, particularly if you have attended a recent event, such as 
Derby Day at The Geelong College or Discovery Day at our Corio campus. It is vital that our community 
follows the DoH guidelines for testing and isolation: if you have visited a public exposure site during the times 
listed and/or if you are experiencing any of the COVID-19 symptoms, however mild, please test and isolate 
until further direction is provided. 
 
Similarly, we urge our community to continue to support QR Code check-in measures when visiting venues 
and facilities where visitors are required to check-in. This record keeping is an important tool for contact 
tracing and helping us to stay safe.  
 
Our ongoing vigilance and compliance remain a necessity and will continue to serve our School well. 
 
As ever, the School will communicate swiftly and accurately with our community as the situation evolves and 
more information is provided by the Victorian Government. The COVID-19 page of the School website will be 
refreshed as required; we encourage you to check this site and thank you for continuing to direct all COVID-
19 related queries to C19questions@ggs.vic.edu.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Rebecca Cody 
Principal 

https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/coronavirus-covidsafe-settings
https://www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au/exposure-sites
https://www.ggs.vic.edu.au/School/Our-School/Leadership-and-Governance/Recent-Statements/covid-19
mailto:C19questions@ggs.vic.edu.au

